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No. 1,408-M r. Paproski

1. What financial contributions have been made in the
past two years for development assistance in British
Honduras?

2. What major long term development projects are now
being sponsored by Canada in thjs country?-Sessional
Paper No. 301-2/1,373-1,440.

No. 1,409 Mr. Paproski

1. What financial contributions have been made in the
past two years for development assistance in Jamaica?

2. What major long term development projects are now
being sponsored by Canada in this country?--Sessional
Paper No. 301-2/1,373-1,440.

No. 1,410-Mr. Paproski

1. What financial contributions have been made in the
past two years for development assistance in Antigua?

2. What major long term development projects are now
being sponsored by Canada in this country?--Sessional
Paper No. 301-2/1,373-1,440.

No. 1,411-Mr. Paproski
1. What financial contributions have been made in the

past two years for development assistance in Barbados?
2. What major long term development projects are now

being sponsored by Canada in this country?--Sessional
Paper No. 301-2/1,373-1,440.

No. 1,412-Mr. Paproski

1. What financial contributions have been made in the
past two years for development assistance in Dominica?

2. What major long term development projects are now
being sponsored by Canada in this country?--Sessional
Paper No. 301-2/1,373-1,440.

No. 1,413-Mr. Paproski

1. What financial contributions have been made in the
past two years for development assistance in Grenada?

2. What major long term development projects are now
being sponsored by Canada in this country?--Sessional
Paper No. 301-2/1,373-1,440.

No. 1,414-Mr. Paproski
1. What financial. contributions have been made in the

past two years for development assistance in the Wind-
ward Islands?

2. What major long termn development projects are now
being sponsored by Canada in this country?--Sessional
Paper No. 301-2/1,373-1,440.

No. 1,415-Mr. Paproskî

1. What financial contributions have been made in the
past two years for development assistance in Montserrat?

2. What major long term development projects are now
being sponsored by Canada in this country?-Sessional
Paper No. 301-2/1,373-1,440.

No. 1,416-Mr. Paproski

1. What financial contributions have been made in the
past two years for development assistance in St. Kitts?

2. What major long term development projects are now
being sponsored by Canada in thîs country?-Sessional
Paper No. 301-2/1,373-1,440.

No. 1,417-Mr. Paproski

1. What financial contributions have been made in the
past two years for development assistance in St. Lucia?

2. What major long term development projects are now
being sponsored by Canada in this country?-Sessional
Paper No. 301-2/1,373-1,440.

No. 1,418-Mr. Paproski

1. What financial contributions have heen made in the
past two years for development assistance in St. Vincent?

2. What major long term development projects are now
being sponsored by Canada in this country?-Sessional
Paper No. 301-2/1,373-1,440.

No. 1,419-Mr. Paproslci

1. What financial contributions have been made in the
past two years for development assistance in Guyana?

2. What major long term development projects are now
being sponsored by Canada in this country?--Sessional
Paper No. 301-2/1,373-1,440.

No. 1,420-Mr. Paproski

1. What financial contributions have been made in the
past two years for development assistance in Trinidad
and Tobago?

2. What major long term development projects are now
being sponsored by Canada in this country?-Sessional
Paper No. 301-2/1,373-1,440.

No. 1,421-Mr. Paproski

1. What financial contributions have been made in the
past two years for development assistance in Senegal?

2. What major long term development projects are now
being sponsored by Canada in this country?--Sessional
Paper No. 301-2/1,373-1,440.

No. 1,422-Mr. Paproski

1. What financial contributions have been made in the
past two years for development assistance in Mali?

2. What major long term development projects are now
being sponsored by Canada in this country?-Sessional
Paper No. 301-2/1,373-1,440.
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